
OFFICE OF NANCY REAGAN 

July 22, 1998 

Dear Bob: 

Happy Birthday! Ronnie joins me in sending our warmest 
wishes to you. We hope that you feel appreciated and special 
- because you are! 

Birthdays are an appropriate time to reflect on the beauty and 
richness of life and to share memories and hopes with family 
and friends. As you celebrate your special day, our wish for 
you is continued health, happiness, and fulfillment in the 
cotnlllg years. 

Again, Happy Birthday, and may God continue to bless you 
and keep you. Please extend our best wishes to Elizabeth as 
well . 

Fondly, 

u~u~~ 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
Apartment 112 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20037 
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